June 13, 2008

Dear Kurt and Steve,

On behalf of Christ Community Church | want to thank you and T&W Corporation for the

outstanding job you did resurrecting a project that looked dead and finished to us.

When we first discovered that our plans were significantly over budget, our first response
was something like panic. However God's calm voice of wisdom came through to us,

through you and your architect, jon Byrum.

You came in, listened, asked the right questions and went to work on a new plan. Itwasa
pleasure to announce to the congregation that we were no longer over-budget, but actually

under-budget. From a project estimated at $2.3 million to one estimated at $1.8 million is a
savings of $500,000!

Not only were you able to show us significant savings, you showed us a plan that was

beautiful. When the time comes to begin construction, we will do so with great confidence.

Gratefully Yours,
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Executive Pastar

Christ Community Church

Cormel, Indiana



